
Dean.

Dear Mr. Herbert,

I am writing to you to 9ay that for next year I 
am going to entrust Mr. Cooper with the work which was allotted 
to you in the Conserva tori urn ihast year.

My reasons for doing so are (1) that Mr. Cooper 
is a graduate of this University and the policy oi our ^acuj cy as 
well as ôf the others is to employ, as far as possible, those of 
its graduates who are qualified in the University; (2) : r. Cooper 
resides near the Conservatorimm and can, therefore, more easily 
accommodate his time to our requirements; (3) you had to give up 
the work on Saturday mornings here in order to take up some work in 
the country, and I understand that this will be the case during next 
session.

I am well aware that this will not make much 
flifference to you from a financial point of view, because there was 
not a great deal of work available for you here.

Thanking you for your services in the past,

Be lie ve me ,

Yours sincer ely ,

MCGILL UNIVERSITY
FACULTY OF MUSIC

323 W. SHERBROOKE STREETDean - On. H. C. Perrin

1st June , 1.926.Montreal

Mr. D. M. Herbert, 
186 Belgrave Ave., 
Notre Dame de Grace, 
Montre al.
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